
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Butterfly Release Funding Request 
 
DATE:  July 18, 2024 

 
Mayor Zierden has requested that the City Council consider allocating funds for 
supporting the Butterfly Release event to be held on Saturday, July 20 at 11:00am.  
 
 
  


